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To 
All Members of the Council 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
  
Subject: Trade Advisory for Indian Exporters to Dubai 
 
Greetings from Plexconcil. 
 
We are in receipt of a list of Dubai-based companies from Department of Commerce, Govt. of India. 
As per the communication received, the list contains names of those companies against whom the 
Consulate General of India, Dubai has received trade disputes (multiple complaints and single 
complaints) from India-based companies for the period January 2020 to December 2020. 
 
Given the above context, members are advised to avoid dealing with any of these companies 
without doing proper due diligence. 
 
For an updated list of companies with suspended membership and a trade advisory, please refer to 
the link https://www.cgidubai.gov.in/page/trade-disputes/. 
 
 
Regards, 
Sribash Dasmohapatra 
Executive Director 
 
The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
(Sponsored by the Ministry of Commerce & Industry, Govt. of India) 
Dynasty Business Park, B Wing, Unit No. 2 
Andheri East, Mumbai – 400 059 
Ph: 91 22 4017 0000 
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